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Saunton home learning

This week, we have been learning to use new and exciting vocabulary in our writing. In maths,
we have been learning o multiply using the grid method. In art, we sketched and painted
some amazing mountain landscapes.

Home learning
Practise your art skills by sketching a landscape of your choice. This could be the
countryside, a park, or the beach.

Reading
We expect everyone to be reading for at least five minutes a day and record this in their
yellow reading journals.

PE
Our PE day is Friday. Please ensure long hair is tied back and jewellery is removed for PE
days.

Times Table Rock Stars
Our Year 4s have a challenge on their accounts against Langtree's year 4s.
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